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Dear Thaddeus,  

I have had the opportunity to review your User Manual For MVC Reporting Website Framework. My 

experience with Visual Studio is minimal, however, your instructions were very clear and easy to follow 

so I was able to complete the steps to build a fully functioning reporting website in a short time. I used 

Visual Studio Community Edition, which worked without any problems. The images you included 

throughout the manual were very helpful. Your steps contained succinct explanations wherever they 

were needed, without being overly detailed (like on Page 19 where you explain why it was necessary to 

create the PlaceHolder files) so I felt like I understand the process all the way through.  

I think this is a great project with great applicability. In the healthcare field, I’ve created Front End sites 

to display database information in tables, and I can easily see how this tool could save a lot of time in 

that task. I think you have done a very good job. Best of luck to you in all your endeavors.  

 

Angela Hall  

 

 


